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1. Introduction 

This Cookie Policy ("Cookie Policy") describes the use of cookies on the 

website www.crownlaw.io ("Website") and explains how we process information 

about you when visiting our Website.  

2. What are cookies? 

Cookies are small text files that are stored on your computer or device when 

you visit a website. These text files contain information about your 

activities on the Website and are used to enhance your user experience. 

Cookies can be either session cookies (temporary cookies that are erased 

when you close your browser) or persistent cookies (cookies that remain 

stored on your device for a specified duration or until manually deleted). 

For more detailed information about cookies, their functions, and how to 

manage or delete them, you can visit www.allaboutcookies.org. 

3. Cookies used on crownlaw.io 

We will always state which cookies are used on our Website in this Cookie 

Policy, as shown in the below table. 

Our Website may utilize necessary cookies that are essential for the proper 

functioning of the Website. These cookies will then enable you to browse the 

Website and access specific functions and areas. If such cookies are used, 

they cannot be disabled as they are crucial for providing certain services. 

Furthermore, our website may utilize third party cookies from Google 

Analytics to collect statistics and information about how our website is 

used by visitors. This data is primarily used to improve the website and 

enhance the user experience. 

Google is then solely responsible as the data controller for any processing 

of your personal data. Also, note that personal data, such as your IP 

address is transmitted to and stored by Google on their servers in Ireland 

and/or in the United States. The personal data may also be transferred from 

Google to third parties.  

If you would like more information about Google Analytics, please see 

Google's privacy policy here: 

https://policies.google.com/privacy?hl=sv&gl=se.  
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If you do not want your visits to the Website to be stored by Google 

Analytics, you can install an add-on in your browser. You can find more 

information about the add-on here: https://tools.google.com/dlpage/gaoptout. 

The tables below provide details about the cookies used on the Website, 

their purposes, and storage durations. 

Google Analytics: 

Cookie Description Duration Type 
 
_ga 

 
Google Analytics sets this 
cookie to calculate visitor, 
session and campaign data and 
track site usage for the 
site's analytics report. The 
cookie stores information 
anonymously and assigns a 
randomly generated number to 
recognise unique visitors. 
 

 
1 year  
1 month  
4 days 

 
Analytics 

 
_gid 

 
Google Analytics sets this 
cookie to store information on 
how visitors use a website 
while also creating an 
analytics report of the 
website's performance. Some of 
the collected data includes 
the number of visitors, their 
source, and the pages they 
visit anonymously. 
 

 
1 day 

 
Analytics 

_gat_gtag_UA_*  
Google Analytics sets this 
cookie to store a unique user 
ID. 
 

 
1 minute 

 
Analytics 

_ga_*  
Google Analytics sets this 
cookie to store and count page 
views. 
 

 
1 year  
1 month  
4 days 

 
Analytics 

collect  
Used to send data to Google 
Analytics about the visitor's 
device and behavior. Tracks 
the visitor across de vices 
and marketing channels. 
 

 
Session 

 
Analytics 

 

4. Managing cookies 

You have the option to block or delete cookies on your device by adjusting 

the settings in your browser. For instructions on how to delete cookies 

stored on your device, please refer to the support page of your browser. 
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However, please note that blocking or deleting cookies may limit certain 

features and functionality of the Website. 

5. Processing of personal data 

For more detailed information on how we process your personal data, 

including the purposes and legal bases of processing, please refer to our 

Privacy Policy, which you can find on our Website. 

6. Contact information and complaints 

If you have any questions regarding this Cookie Policy or wish to exercise 

your rights under the GDPR, please contact us at: 

Crown Law AB 

Org. number:  559126-2489 

Address:  Smedjegatan 5E, 411 13 Gothenburg, Sweden 

Phone number:  +46 706 017 392 

E-mail address:  hello@crownlaw.io  

We encourage you to reach out to us if you have any concerns or complaints 

regarding the use of cookies on our Website. 

7. Changes to this Cookie Policy 

Please be aware that this Cookie Policy may be revised periodically, and any 

updates will be published on our Website. We recommend that you review this 

Cookie Policy regularly to stay informed about any changes. 


